
Dear Sir, 
 
I believe SB 941 should be amended to exempt holders of a federal Curio & Relic FFL 03 licenses.  These 
individuals have undergone a federal background check and do so every time they renew.  SB 941 as 
written nullifies this federal license.  Additionally, I believe SB 941 should also be amended to exempt 
holders of concealed carry licenses as they too have undergone background checks.  Thank you very 
much. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
W. Prado 
 


